
 
 
Public Service Announcement – Bodden Town Road Reinstatement  
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, June 15, 2017 

 

Bodden Town Road Reinstatement Scheduled 

 

Water Authority – Cayman is pleased to announce that Island Paving Ltd. will be 

working to reinstate Bodden Town Road between Coe Wood Beach and Manse Road on Friday, 

23 June, Saturday, 24 June, and Monday, 26 June, 2017.  

Reinstatement works will occur between 7:30am and 4:30pm. During this time, vehicle 

traffic through Bodden Town will be restricted to one lane. Westbound vehicles may travel 

through Bodden Town along Bodden Town Road while eastbound traffic will be diverted 

around the work area via Anton Bodden Drive. 

Traffic signs will be posted in the general vicinity and all motorists are asked to drive 

with caution to ensure their own safety as well as that of the Island Paving staff. 

The Water Authority appreciates the patience and understanding of its customers and 

the general public as it upgrades its water infrastructure, and apologises for any inconvenience 

this may cause. 
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 Contact: Hannah Reid  

Phone: (345) 949-2837 


